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Public Policy 

 

 

September 22, 2017 

 

Via Email 

 

 

 

Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

 Re: Docket No. UT-140280 

  Updated Information Regarding July 12, 2017 Impact to 911 

 

Dear Mr. King: 

 

On September 13, 2017 CenturyLink provided updated information to Kristi Ferguson on 

Commission Staff regarding the July 12, 2017 impact to 911.  In that response, CenturyLink also 

committed to communicate that information to Ms. Beaton, and by this filing is providing the 

updated information in this docket and to Ms. Beaton.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Philip E. Grate 

 
PEG/jga 

Attachment 

cc: Rebecca Beaton 
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